
 

 

Monday, 2nd June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Summer Holiday Sports Camp – Monday 21st July 2025 to Friday, 25th July 2025  
 

We are very pleased to be able to offer Years Reception to Year 5 the opportunity to take part in our Summer Holiday Sports Camp.  
This will take place from 9.00am to 4.00pm on Monday 21st July 2025 to Friday, 25th July 2025 at the Infant school site. The daily 
charge for Sports Camp has increased to bring this in line with what we charge for Abbey Playden and to take into account salary 
increases. This will be the first increase since 2011.The cost will be £30.00 per day per child. Please refer to our charging policy for 
further details. Please ensure your child is collected promptly at 4.00pm.   
 
If you would like to pay for Sports Camp with your Childcare Vouchers you will need to book and pay for the days you require when it 
opens on ParentPay, as normal. You will then need to contact us to let us know that you wish to use your childcare vouchers. We will 
reimburse you the initial amount you have paid through ParentPay which you can then transfer back to your bank account. If you 
need further clarification regarding this please call the school office. 
 
At the Sports Camp, the children will have the choice of sporting activities which include sports such as Bench Ball, Net Ball, Basket 
Ball, Tennis, Hand Ball, Dodge Ball, Football and many more, all delivered by Miss A Hinton and other members of staff. There will be 
ongoing competitions throughout the week. Each child will receive a certificate of participation and a small gift, which will be 
presented on the last day of the camp. 
 
In order for there to be a good quality of coaching, numbers will be limited and will be booked on a first come, first served basis, so 
book early to avoid disappointment. No places will be available on the day. Children will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty of 
drinks and wear suitable sports clothing, footwear and sun cream. Please ensure that you have applied sun cream to your child prior 
to Sports Camp. 
 
Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you to book places and make payment for this Sports Camp. The Sports 
Camp will appear as separate days on ParentPay so if you require more than one day, you will need to book all days required 
individually. This summer we are offering the chance to book 4 days for the price of 5. If you decide to book all 5 days of Sports 
Camp, then we will reimburse you with the money for the 5th day. You will still need to book and pay for all 5 days as normal, then 
send us an email to let us know and we will refund you £30.00 for the 5th day. The closing date will be Monday, 7th July 2025 to 
enable us to complete risk assessments, book sports coaches and order gifts. 
 
Bookings for clubs will open at 4.00pm on Monday, 9th June 2025 on ParentPay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 



 

 

 

 


